
From: joan cullen  
Sent: 17 May 2021 15:29 
To: McLeod, Stuart  
Subject: Planning permission  
 
I would like to stop planning for a house development in the bowling green on Blair Beth road 
burnside rutherglen Glasgow because it would take the look of the the attractive road away as well 
as the uproar it would cause. Also it would be far to near to the primary school for the road works 
ect Please stop this. 
 
Thank you 
 
Joan Cullen 


